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September 9, 2010 

Letter 0387.L15 

 

 

Mr. Paresh Khatri 

Alameda County Environmental Health Department 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 

Alameda, CA 94502 
 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC NOTIFICATION FACT SHEET RESPONSE  

  County Case # RO 2984 

CIM (Formerly Brandywine Realty Trust) 

Twenty-one Franklin Tower 

2100-2150 Franklin Street 

  Oakland, CA 

 

Dear Mr. Khatri: 

 

Copies of the Public Notification Fact Sheet were mailed by RGA Environmental, Inc. 

(RGA) on April 14, 2010 to property owners and property occupants for the area specified 

in the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) March 12, 2010 

letter for the subject site.   No responses from the public were received by the ACDEH, 

CIM (the property owner), or RGA. 

 
Please let us know at your earliest convenience if there are any additional actions necessary 

to move the case to closure.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (510) 658-4363. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

RGA Environmental, Inc. 

     

 

 

Kenneth Pilgrim 

Project Manager 

 

 

 

Paul H. King 

Professional Geologist # 5901 

Expires:  12/31/11 

 

 

PHK 
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